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Our Ref: DC/MM 

Date: 26 January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

“Sharing the Learning” Primary 1/2 - Friday 3 February 2023 

 

You are warmly invited to come along and “Share the Learning” in your child’s class on Friday 3 February 

2023 from 1.30 p.m. – 2.30 p.m. This will give you an opportunity to see what your child is learning and 

experience the positive working environment in Primary 1/2.  

 

Please complete the tear-off below and return to the school by Wednesday 1 February. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you wish any further information. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
D. Currie 

HEAD TEACHER 

 

 
Bellsbank Primary School 

 

“Sharing the Learning” Primary 1/2 Friday 3 February 2023 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Name of Parent/Carer attending on 3.1.2023 ………………………………………………………………… 

 

Parent/Carer signature ………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 


